
A SPECIAL MEETING 
OF THE 

GREATER ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 
 
The Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority will hold a special meeting at 1:30 p.m. 
on Monday, July 1, 2024, in the Conference Room at the Administration building of the 
Asheville Regional Airport.  The address for the Administration building is 134 Wright 
Brothers Way, Fletcher, North Carolina, and the telephone number is 828-684-2226.  
The purpose of this special meeting is as follows: 
 
To consider and discuss, and possibly take action upon the purchase of passenger 
shuttles for airport parking operations. 
 
 
 


